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Wednesday 6th March 2024

Reception to Year 6 - Opportunity to see your child’s books

Dear Parents and Carers,

Reminder:
Year 1 to Year 6 - Opportunity to talk about your child’s work with them prior to parent consultation
meetings.
Please make reference to the table below for dates/times for each year group.
Please also see attached letter regarding information on how to book your appointment.

● We look forward to welcoming parents/carers between 8.15 am and 8.45 am to view their child’s
work. A senior leader will be available from 8.15 am. Class teachers will aim to be available, however,
there will be no formal meetings with teachers and parents. The more detailed conversation should
take place at the online parent consultation meeting.

● The online booking system will open on Friday 8th March from 4:00pm and will close on Friday
15th March at 6:00pm. Further details about how to book an appointment can be found on the
attached parent consultation letter and on the letters page on the school website.

● Children should attend with their parents/carers. They should talk to their parent/carer about their
work and explain what they have been learning.

● Pupils and parents should leave the hall at or before 8.45 am so that their child can enter the school
building as usual.

● If a child’s parent is not able to attend then pupils should go to their class as normal.



Year Group Date Location

Nursery Parents and carers have had letters to invite them to ‘Stay and
Play’ sessions in both Nursery and Reception, and will have an
opportunity to come into the classrooms to see their child’s
learning. Parents and carers will also have seen what and how their
child has been learning on ‘Tapestry’.

Reception

Year 1 The day before
the ‘book look’
between parents
and child, a
message from
the year group
leader will be
sent out to
parents in that
year group.

Monday 18th March Large Hall

Year 2 Friday 15th March Large Hall

Year 3 Thursday 14th March Large Hall

Year 4 Wednesday 13th March Large Hall

Year 5 Tuesday 12th March Large Hall

Year 6 Monday 11th March Large Hall

Yours faithfully

Ms Sabrina Kelly Ms Samina Saidiya
Co-Principal Co-Principal


